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Statement on the Resignation of President Wingard

To the Temple community,

As you all know, Dr. JasonWingard resigned as President of Temple University effective Friday, March
31st. During these times, we also want to emphasize that our university is bigger than any one
individual. Our faculty, staff, administrators, and student leaders are dedicated to providing all of us
with a quality education and supporting you in achieving your goals.

As we look forward to next steps, the Temple Student Government will continue to work with
university leadership to advance the interests of the student body and call for expanded student
involvement in university decision-making. As the university looks to address ongoing concerns such as
campus safety and declining enrollment, students, as the most fundamental unit of the university,
should be part of these critical conversations.

We will work closely with the university’s leadership to ensure that this transition is as smooth as
possible. As always, our door is open to hear your concerns and feedback. We will continue to advocate
for your needs and prioritize your well-being during this time of transition.
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